
From: Tim Barker <Tim.Barker@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Sent: 31 Oct 2022 02:25:04
To: Planning.snc@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: AD Plant Deal Farm Bressingham
Attachments: 

From: Kate Filby <harlingclerk@gmail.com> 
Sent: 27 October 2022 10:51
To: Tim Barker <Tim.Barker@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Subject: AD Plant Deal Farm Bressingham
 
Dear Sir
 
This application has been brought to the attention of Harling Parish Council.
 
This matter was discussed at our full Council meeting on the 25th October.
 
Whilst this does not fall under or near the Parish of Harling, concerns were raised at the impact this will have on the B1111 
through Harling with the increase in traffic movements.
 
As you may know Harling Parish Council campaigned for over 20 years to see the B1111 being removed as a preferred route for 
HGVs and so we do not support any applications in any form that could cause any increases in vehicle movements through our 
village.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
 

Kate Filby
Clerk & RFO
Harling Parish Council
01953 714656
www.harlingpc.info
 

http://www.harlingpc.info/

